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Metzeler Melville Cross Country Championship Hare and Hound

The 4th round of the Metzeler Melville Cross Country Hare and Hound will take place at Dolphinton near West Linton in Peeblesshire on Sunday the 21st June. To give the event a new twist there will be an optional Fun Hill Climb on Saturday afternoon followed by a fabulous Hog Roast supplied by the farmer. The hill climb will be divided into E1, E2 and E3 with a delay for the experts, this is the first time the Melville has tried anything like this so please bear with us. If a rider would like to use a different bike on the Saturday they are more than welcome and there will be no need for any hill climb specials. There will be overnight parking available and on Sunday the course is reversed from last year. The course is fast and open with a sand quarry to keep it interesting. Entries are filling up fast with the closing date approaching on Wednesday the 17th June. Regualations are available from www.scottishenduros.co.uk and www.enduronews.com 

For further details contact iansoreback@tiscali.com or Campbell@chathams.co.uk. 

